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COLUMBIA BROADCASTING SYSTEM

January 30, 1952

Dear Stan,

Thanks very much for your report of reception of our

PHONE 1626

special program for the National Radio Club from 4:02-30 to 5:16-30

Sunday morning, January 27, 1952. Your log of our programming
was correct, and we are pleased to send you this verification.

21 reports so far, and WPAT bothered everyone a little

or a lot, depending on location. Farther west, we were much stronger

than WEAT. A complete report of reports received will be made to
Sid Rosenbaum when it appears that all the mail is in.

The enclosed sheet was supposed to be a verification
on our letterhead, but through misunderstanding, it came out on
blank paper. iHence, this is the verification, and the enclosure
is sent only for the information it contains. Sorry we haven't
anything fancier, but this will have to do.

Again, thanks for your reporta
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